
 

Friday 16th March 2018 

7:30pm 

Free glass of wine! 

Limited seating – please call us to 

reserve, or RSVP on our Facebook page 

To celebrate our ISFM Cat 

Friendly Practice Accreditation, 

we are hosting a series of 

meetings for cat owners and 

anyone interested in cats. 

The Parish Hall, Watermoor 
Trinity Road 
Cirencester 

GL7 1NE 

 Corinium Veterinary Surgery 

Tel: 01285 652008                    

https://www.facebook.com/CoriniumVeterinarySurgery/ 

 

Supported by   

“Cats Are Not Small Dogs” 
A talk by our vet Judith Glushanok 

 


